

Office of Hon Chris Tremain

Minister of Internal Affairs Minister of Civil Defence Associate Minister of Tourism MP for Napier

29 May 2012

Alex Harris fyi-request-241-e2e9a8b0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Alex Harris

On behalf of the Hon Chris Tremain, Minister of Internal Affairs, I acknowledge receipt of your email dated 21 May 2012 requesting:

"All information, advice and communication relating to Shane Jones' decision to grant Bill Liu/Yang Liu citizenship"

Your email was transferred from the office of Hon Kate Wilkinson and was received in this office on 29 May 2012. Your request will be responded to under the provisions of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Emma Stringer Ministerial Secretary